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You don't often get email from peter@stylefish.com. Learn why this is important

To Whom It May Concern,
I am writing in support of the proposed rezoning of the 841-857 Grand property. Grand Ave.
desperately needs new development and more residential units to keep it a vibrant business
district. Additionally, St. Paul needs to build more housing to mitigate the tax increases we've
seen in the past couple of years. This development will help on both counts. 

Sincerely,
Peter Caritas
63 Avon. St. S, #38
St. Paul, MN 55105
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